[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Blaine is accepting proposals for Public Defender services for a term of two years commencing on January 1, 2018, with the option to extend the contract with the mutual agreement of the parties for an additional two-year period.  All proposals must include an original and 3 copies in a sealed envelope clearly marked in the upper left-hand corner “RFP – Public Defender” addressed to the City of Blaine, Attn: Administrative Services Director, and must be received by 4:00 p.m. on August 1, 2018.  Please refer to the RFP for additional instructions. 
  
